
 

 

Mr Max Colbert 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Colbert 
 
Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for your request for information which we received on 02 February 2021. 
 
I am pleased to confirm the following. 
 
Usage of certain types of Ventilator within your Trust, based on the models acquired during the 
ventilator challenge specifically relating to:  
 

The Penlon ventilators:- 02 ( Nuffield 200) 

The Breas Ventilators:-  12 Nippy 2 (Formerly B&D Medical)  and Vivo2 x5 (via NHS England)  

The Smiths Medical Ventilators:- 0  

The CPAP non-invasive units.:- 1000 Units ( Mix of Philips Respironics and Resmed) 

How many of the various invasive models were used within your trust vs how many were ordered 
(the Penlon units being the most important with regards to this). 

As above except Vivo2 were not used 

the cost per unit breakdown – The Trust is unable to provide this information 

The survival / rates of recovery for those ventilated.  

Has there has been an uptake in the non-invasive units for the second wave of battling the 
pandemic. Trilogy Evo Bipap machines x10 
  
 



 
 
You are advised that this information is provided in accordance with the Freedom of Information 
Act 2000 and is for your personal use. Any re-use of this information will be subject to copyright 
and the Re-Use of Public Sector Information Regulations (1st July 05) and authorisation from 
Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust will be required.  In the event of any re-use, the 
information must be reproduced accurately and not used in a misleading manner.  
 
If you are unhappy with the information received in response to this request, please address your 
complaint to the Patient Affairs Office at Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust, Standing 
Way, Eaglestone, Milton Keynes MK6 5LD  If, after exhausting our internal process, you are still 
unhappy with the information received, you may write to the Information Commissioner's Office, 
Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
 
If you need any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at the address above. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Louise Sim 
Freedom of Information Co-ordinator 
For and on behalf of Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust 
 

 
Any re-use of this information will be subject to the 

‘Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations’ and best practice. 


